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September 19, 1979

James P. O'Reilly
Nuclear Regulatory Commission
101 Marietta St., N.W., Suite 3100
Atlanta, Georgia 30303

Re: IE Bulletin No. 79-19

Dear Mr. O'Reilly:

In regard to IE Bulletin 79-19 Til Industries has ordered the necessary
NRC and DOT Regulations from the Superintendent of Documents.

In 1978, eight shipments of II water were sent to Teledyne Isotopes in3New Jersey. Each shipment consisted of four double walled drums. Each
drum containing 15 gals of water mixed with vermiculate. Total activity of
these shipment was 7.24 curies.

There has been no waste generated in 1979. This due to a change in our
scrubber system at present we use a plenum chamber and stack with an
aproximate air movement of 15,000 CFM as specified in our license.

Til is considering other processes which might generate some waste but
they will not n:aterialize in a near future. With this in mind as soon as we
receive the DOT and NRC Rwgulations ordered we will proceed to work in our
plan of action in case any of these new developments take place.

Si ely our

d
Greg ortes
Safety Officer
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